
 

  

 
 
 

DISCLOSURE  
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Article 6(1), paragraph b) of the Portuguese Securities Market 

Commission’s Regulation no. 1/2023, Semapa - Sociedade de Investimento e Gestão, SGPS, 

S.A. hereby gives notice that Miriam Forte was appointed, on this date, as Representative for 

Market and CMVM Relations, replacing Susana Coutinho. 

 

The contacts of the new Representative for Market and CMVM Relations are as follows: 

 

Avenida Fontes Pereira de Melo, 14 - 10.º, 1050-121 Lisboa  

Phone: +351 21 318 47 00  

E-mail: investors@semapa.pt 

 

 

 

Lisbon, 30 May 2025 

 

The Company Secretary, 

 

(Rui Gouveia) 

 

 
 


